ILLINOIS STATE FAIR SPONSORS NEEDED

The Chicago Section, along with the other Illinois Sections of the ACS, is planning to have a tent at the Illinois State Fair again this summer. Last year, over 11,000 people visited our tent. The tent provides information to the public on chemistry by ways of demos, hands-on activities, literature, and give-aways. This year the Illinois State Fair is from August 13-22 in Springfield. We are looking for individuals or companies to help sponsor our tent.  In return for financial contributions we will promote your company’s name at the front of the tent as a sponsor as well as on CDs with information given to over 350 school teachers throughout the state of Illinois. This is a great way to get your company recognized in the public as well as promoting chemistry. If you are interested in making a donation please e-mail Cherlyn Bradley at CBRAD1027@aol.com or call the Section office at (847) 391-9091 as soon as possible.
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